
The Parish of St. Oscar Romero 
   St. Peter in Chains, St. John Vianney and The Priory 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                         
 
 

 
  
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

We pray for the sick of the parish family.                                                                                                      
May the Lord grant them all health and peace of mind and body: 

 
 

Sacrament of Baptism: Please collect a green leaflet from the back of the churches.                                             
This is for children ONLY, and one parent MUST be baptized Catholic. 

 
 

Sacrament of Marriage: 6 Months’ notice must be given before the date of marriage. 
 
 

Mass Offering this week. 
  Abigail Garside (LD)James Edward Walmsley (Bth/A) Mary Penrose (LD)                                             

John, Ida & Edna Turner (RIP) Laura Isherwood (S) Special Intention(CD) Sheila Phillips (A)          
George Slater (A) Grenville Hill (S)  

St Oscar Romero Parish 
Lottery! 

  
       £50 No 174 Angela McKay 

  
         £25 No 21 Church 
 
         £25 No 320 Susan Ainsworth  
 

Last week’s Collections. 
 £ 825:16 

 
 

 
 

 
                                                                   

 
 
  
  
 
  
 
 
 

  Sunday  

 
This week’s Mass 

Timetable. 
 
Monday:  No Mass 

 
Tuesday:  No Mass 

 
         Wednesday No Mass. 
 

 Thursday: No Mass. 
  

    Friday: St Peter’s Church    
10am  

            
Saturday: Vigil St Peter’s Church 

6pm 
Sunday:  St Peter’s Church          

9am 
The Priory                                      
10-30 am.  
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Email: shaun.braiden@dioceseofsalford.org.uk Telephone: 01254 51417.Registered Charity No:250037 7th Sep 2025 
 

 
 
 
 

Parish Priest: 
Fr Shaun Braiden 

 

Reconciliation/ Confessions.    

On the 4th of October at St Peters 
church 11-15 to 11:45am.        

The Priory on request.  

  

 

  

 

 

 

  

The Priory upon request 

Food Bank. 

 Thank you for your continued 
support, the foodbank is always 
busy helping families in need, it 
is with your help they can make 

a difference. 

  
Parish Lottery. 

If you are interested in joining 
the weekly lottery it is £1 a 

week, for the chance to win: the 
three following prizes: 

£50      £25     £25  

Please see Kath Mitchel at St 
Peter’s  

Carmel Dixon at the Priory. 

 

 

  

New School Year. 

As our primary schools have now returned for a 
new school year. We wish them every blessing and 
success. We have two great schools with staff, and 

incredible children.  

Children’s Liturgy. 

Has now resumed at The Priory during the 10:30 
Mass. Our dedicated catechists will ensure the 

children become familiar with the word of God. 


